To:  Residents of Plains Township
From: Commissioners of Plains Township
Re: 2022 Yard Waste Pick Up — Curbside and Saturday Drop-Off Schedule

The Plains Township Board of Commissioners announced the following dates regarding
yard waste:

The yard waste drop off, Two Cemetery Street, will be open on Saturdays, 8:00 A.M. to
Noon beginning on April 9, 2022. Yard waste drop off will end Saturday, November 19,
2022 depending on weather conditions. Yard waste is grass, leaves, weeds, branches.
Branches must not be more than four (4) foot long and not more than two (2) inches in
diameter. Lumber is not accepted. Yard waste must be in returnable containers and bags
will not be accepted at the drop off location. This drop off is for residents of Plains
Township, and a form of ID showing Plains Township residency may be requested by the
DPW workers. If residency cannot be confirmed, you will be refused the drop off.

The yard waste pick up at curbside will begin Monday, May 2, 2022. It will end
Thursday, November 17, 2022 depending on weather conditions. Yard waste is grass,
leaves, weeds, branches. Branches must not be more than four (4) foot long and not more
than two (2) inches in diameter. Lumber is not accepted. Yard waste should be placed in
any reusable containers at curbside on garbage day.



